
 

Summit Academy North Elementary Student Dress Code 2023-2024 

Overall, students need to follow these basic guidelines when they dress for school:  

• Wear appropriate clothes for working in your Elementary School classroom  
• Dress appropriately for the weather (Plan on going outside on good weather days)  
• Please be conservative and modest when choosing your clothing  

The school Administration will determine if a student is wearing something that is not 
appropriate for school and inform the student’s parent if that occurs. The rule for students 
and parents to always follow is if there is ever any doubts or concerns if an article of clothing is 
not appropriate for school, then err on the side of caution and please choose something that is 
appropriate.  

Tops – Students can wear short sleeve or long sleeve shirts to school. Again, please dress 
appropriately for the weather. Please avoid wearing shirts that are ripped or have holes in 
them. Also, Elementary students should avoid tops that have wording. Students are permitted 
to wear Summit Academy gear or college apparel. If a student chooses to wear a shirt with a 
hood (a “hoodie”), the student is not permitted to wear their hood over their head in the 
school building.  

Headwear – Students are not permitted to wear a hat or any kind of headwear in their 
classroom. If the student chooses to wear a hat or headwear to school, s/he should remove his 
or her headwear when entering their classroom. If a student needs to wear headwear for 
religious reasons, please contact the Principal.  

Shoes – In school, it is safer to wear flat and closed toe shoes, such as gym shoes, sneakers, 
loafers, etc. It is not safe to wear high-heeled or platform shoes at school. Please avoid flip 
flops, slides, and shoes with wheels or blinking lights.  

Bottoms – Our Elementary Students can wear jeans to school. Please avoid wearing ripped 
jeans or jeans with holes in them. Students can also wear casual pants, slacks, or shorts/skorts 
that are comfortable and fit well. Skirts and dresses need to be an appropriate length for 
school - no shorter than 3 inches above the knee.  

 


